SALMON COONTRY NEWS

(From Renous to Boiestown)

If you have a photo you’d like to see “headline” the Salmon Country News, if you have articles for
publication, or if you’d just like some general information about advertising rates, coverage or

publication dates, please call 506-365-71470or email kswim@bellaliant.net

(DEADLINE FOR APRIL 2022 EDITION: WEDNESDAY, MARCH 23RD)

The earlier you start planning, the more prepared you will be to respond to changes.
To successfully plan ahead, you need to think about how you want to live as you age
and what steps you need to take to achieve that lifestyle.

We want to hear from you.

What is the interest of the residents in our Village for Age-Friendly affordable

housing?
If there was Age-Friendly affordable housing available in your community,
what would expect from it?

Please contact us with your comments at:
/?/* karen.petitpas@doaktown.ca or krista.lambert@doaktown.ca %&%\
VILLAGE OF DOAKTOWN

GARBAGE PICK-UP SCHEDULE
MARCH 2022

Monday, March 7 - Regular Garbage
Monday, March 14 - Recycling
Monday, March 21 - Regular Garbage
Monday, March 28 - Recycling

All Garbage/Recycling Items are to be placed at curbside no later than 7:00 am on
pick-up morning. Thank you for your cooperation.



http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Norwich_Bulletin
mailto:krista.lambert@doaktown.ca

CENTRAL NB SELF HELP
7 Miramichi Street, Doaktown
TEL: 506-365-4374

HELP

WANTED

We will be preparing income taxes again this year for low income individuals and
households at no cost. Give us a call at 506-365-4374.

Self Help is looking to hire someone on a part-time basis for two months to be responsi-
ble for the unpacking, sorting and organizing of food. Must be able to do heavy
lifting. If interested, please email your resume to centralnbselfhelp@yahoo.ca.

HOURS OF OPERATION

@ Monday: Closed " %
&3 % % Tuesday to Friday: 8:30 am — 4:00 pm & A & %

Andy Wood

The Country Lawyer

~Serving the Nashwaak & Miramichl River Valleys

Service-Orlented

= Flexible hours for your convenience
= Meetings at your home or office

= Call anytime - Questions are free

Falr-minded and hard working

= Friendly service at country prices

= Fees quoted in advance so no surprises
= Evenings and weekends by appointment

Call anytime - I'd like to be your lawyer.

367-3333 or 440-9500

Thank you.

Proudly serving the rural communities of
the Nashwaak, & Miramichi Valleys

W

WoodLegal

In Memory of Allan L. Parker
1929-2008

Silent memories keep you near,
As time unfolds another year.
Out of our lives you may be gone,
But in our hearts you still live on
We Miss You

Love, Joyce & Family

Charles Elwood Amos
Jan. 19, 1925 — March 10, 2021

In Our Hearts
We thought of you today,
But that is nothing new.
We thought about you yesterday,
And days before that too.
We think of you in silence,
We often speak your name.
Now all we have are memories,
And your picture in a frame.
Your memory is our keepsake,
With which we’'ll never part.
God has you in his keeping,
We have you in our hearts.

~ Forever loved and missed by
Wife Barbara, Daughters Charlotte & Family,
Jane & Family, Stepson Jack & Family


mailto:centralnbselfhelp@yahoo.ca

JOHN E. WILSON

OWNER
PO BOX 363
WILSON BOIESTOWN, NB
RIVER VALLEY E6A 2A2

MECHANICAL LTD.

(506) 476-6869

LICENSED WELL DRILLER
Over 30+ years’ experience in the water
well industry.

Specializing in water pumps, pressure
tanks, water conditioners,
and ultraviolet light systems.
Please call (506) 476-6869 for new
installation and servicing
& repairs of existing systems.

/
# Delmer White/Judy Gaunce

62 Riverview Drive

FRIENDLY, CONFIDENTIAL SERVICE!

Let us take the hassle out of your INCOME TAX PREPARATION!
WE PREPARE ALL TYPES OF INCOME TAX RETURNS:

PERSONAL RETURNS SELF EMPLOYED BUSINESS
TRUCKERS RENTALS
FORESTRY WORKERS DECEASED/ESTATES

DURING THIS TIME OF COVID 19 WE FOLLOW ALL PROVINCIAL
PROTOCOLS.

You can keep personal contact to a minimum by:

e Using our drop off box
e Contacting us by phone —365-7278
e E-mail : Delmer (nbwhited@nbnet.nb.ca)

Judy (igaunce@nbnet.nb.ca)

March is the month God
created to show people who
don’t drink what a hangover is
like.

~ Garrison Keillor

.Y

W M L Accounting Inc.
NEW OFFICE. SAME LOCATION.
Bookkeeping, HST
& Payroll Remittances
Corporate and Personal Taxes

Seniors Discount
Cash Refunds

(Confidentiality is My #1 Priority)

For an appointment,
call Wendy Lyons 365-7105
end_yon@hotmail.com
endyon@nb.sympatico.ca

“Know Where You Stand”

SUNDAY MARCH 13



IRISH BLESSING

May the road rise up to meet you. May the
wind be always at your back. May the sun
shine warm upon your face; the rains fall soft

upon your fields and until we meet again,

may God hold you in the palm of His hand.
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VILLAGE COUNCIL
MEETINGS

Regular meetings are held on
the third Wednesday of every
month beginning at 7:30 pm in
the Council Chambers,
8 Miramichi Street, Doaktown.

COURT CARLETON ACCOUNTING AND
TAX SERVICES INC.

Wendy Lyons
48 South Road, Doaktown, NB
506-365-7105

Put our experience to work for you -
our knowledge in the tax industry
saves you money!

OF
DOAKTOWN

For further information, please contact the
Village Office at 365-7970, Ext. 102.

Personal and Business Taxes
E-Filing
INSTANT CASH REFUNDS
Seniors 15% Discount

! March 16 April 20 May 18
Trucking Industry Experts

June 15 July 20 August 17
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Tax Season Hours
Monday - Friday: 9 am -5 pm o/v_mw

We look forward to meeting your

tax and accounting requirements.

*J

Price Cleaning Services

Andrew Price

506-365-5251

Monday - Wednesday 8am-5pm
Thursday 8am-4pm

The family of the late EL/ISSA MAE NORWOOD wish to express their
appreciation to everyone who sent cards, made phone calls, visited,
or sent food and prayers. Thank you most sincerely for your expres-
sions of comfort and support.

The overwhelming support received over the past few weeks will
provide comfort in the time to come and for that we are eternally
grateful.

~ Jeanette and Hughie Wellwood
and Families




Atlantic™ 'Salmon

365-7787 M USEUM
DOAKTOWN, NEW BRUNSWICK

WILLIAM R. “BILL” MACKINNON
1925 - 2022

It is with deep sadness that we at the Atlantic Salmon Museum learned of Bill’s
passing on Sunday, February 13. He and his late wife Audrey worked tirelessly
to establish, improve and promote this facility, and it is through their efforts and
the many people they inspired that the Salmon Museum has enjoyed almost 40
years of continued success.

Bill and Audrey may be gone but they have left us with the lessons of what a
little imagination coupled with a lot of hard work can accomplish. It is a legacy
that we will be proud to carry on.

SECOND ANNUAL GUIDES BREAKFAST
SATURDAY, APRIL 9
EVERYONE INVITED
(Time to be Confirmed)

Celebrate the start of the 2022 fishing season with a hearty breakfast, lots of
friends, neighbours, and fellow fishermen. Celebrate Spring, the end of all those
COVID restrictions, and being able to “socialize” once again. Come see what
the Salmon Museum has been up to since you’ve been gone or — for you newcomers to our community — give
us a chance to introduce ourselves and make you feel welcome.

Throughout the breakfast, we’ll be drawing for some “fun” door prizes as well as the remaining 25
remaining prizes in our Salmon Spectacular Raffle. And, of course, our entire facility — including our new
displays and our Gift Shop — will be available for you to explore.

ADMISSION
Guides proudly displaying their pins — FREE
For the general public:
Adults - $10 / Family of 4 - $25 / Children under 6 — FREE

Check the Atlantic Salmon Museum Facebook page, watch for posters, or call the Museum at 506-365-7787 for more
information.

~ The two best times to fish is when it’s raining and when it isn’t ~

MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS . ..

e e 7 Now that the COVID restrictions are (finally) coming off, it’s time to start thinking about all
7\\ ¢“: / ,ff ; those celebrations you haven’t been able to hold for the last two years. We’d like you to con-
L X # sider our beautiful River Room with its new deck overlooking the River, catering and bar ser-
/ w@” vices, and very reasonable rental rates. Over the last several years, it’s been our pleasure to
/ host everything from weddings (and wedding receptions), baby showers, grad parties, family

‘\\ reunions, and even celebrations of life. We offer quality service and beautiful surroundings.

Call Daphne Nippard, our Operations Coordinator, at 506-365-7787 (W) or 506-365-7994
(H), or contact her at museum@nbnet.nb.ca for further information or to book an event.

You can now purchase tickets on both our lotteries “from the convenience of your own
home” using e-transfers. Using a minimum of $20 (for 10 weeks of play on our Museum
and Friends Lotto or seven tickets on Chase the Ace), just send your e-transfer to
museum@nbnet.nb.ca. All we ask is that you include a phone number where you can be
reached and to indicate in the “Message” portion of your e-transfer the name of the
lottery you’re buying tickets for. Call us at 506-365-7787 if you need help.

Our next draw (Thursday, March 3):

J
Salmon Museum and Friends — Pay-out starts at $853 J
Chase the Ace — Jackpot is an estimated $11,000 with 38 cards remaining :

- -

If you’d prefer to buy your tickets in person, the Museum’s winter hours are Wednesdays (10 am — 4 pm) and Thursdays
(10 am — 8 pm).


mailto:museum@nbnet.nb.ca
mailto:museum@nbnet.nb.ca

In Memory of
WINSTON STOREY
Who Passed Away One Year Ago
On March 15, 2021 From Cancer

No longer by our sides

But always in our hearts.

Loved but never forgotten,
Rest in peace.
~ Remembered by Wife Ruthene,
Sons Nick, Brent, Jon and Daughter-in-law Pam,

and Grandchildren Jorden, Shania, Cody and Adam

In Loving Memory of Our Wonderful
Mother

HELEN AMOS
Who Passed Away on March 3, 2016

Loving memories never die,
As years roll on and days pass by.
In our hearts a memory is kept,

_ Springtime is the
Of ones we loved and will never forget. 5
~ Sadly missed and lovingly I an d awa ke NiN g,
remembered by your family 4
The March winds are

the morning yawn.

Lewis Grizzard

The Battle for the Mind
and the Freedom in Christ
that is yours.

For an appointment,

Lent begins Wednesday, March 2 (5 06 )‘;,V;’ $oy ot

Good Friday — April 15 or email

endyon@nb.sympatico.ca.
Easter sunday -April 17 Confidentiality is my #1 priority.



mailto:endyon@nb.sympatico.ca

%S S ABt ol SR AsER L I8

“Today is the day when bold kites fly,

When cumulus clouds roar across the sky.
When robins return, when children cheer,

When light rain beckons spring to appear.”

— Robert McCracken, Spring

the TAX PLACE

Peggy Price
369-2301
peqgy@thetaxplace.ca
6822 Route 8 Ludlow

%

In Memory Of
PEGGY COLFORD
July 22, 1930 - March 28, 2021

Income Tax Preparation

Tax Season Hours
Monday-Friday: 9am-8pm
Saturday: 9am-12 noon

Bookkeeping
Payroll & HST Returns

ARE YOU BEHIND IN FILING YOUR
TAXES?
GET BACK ON TRACK
NO SLIPS, NO PROBLEM!
Whether it be one year, or several
years, we can help!

Your presence | miss.

CALL FORA
PRIVATE APPOINTMENT
DROP OFF SERVICE AVAILABLE

Your memory | treasure.
Loving you always,
Forgetting you never.

$ We Make Your Life Less Taxing $ ~ Adeline & Mark
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Doaktown Community-School Library
430 Main Street, Doaktown, N.B. Phone: 506-365-2018

g

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday: 9:30am — 12:00pm and 2:30pm — 5pm
Thursday: 2:30pm — 5pm and 6pm — 8pm

090

=
m Follow us on Facebook for up-to-date information on programs and services m
We have Curbside Pick-up!!! Call 365-2018 to book an appointment!

We want to extend our thanks and gratitude for the generous support of our program, funded by the
Government of Canada’s New Horizons for Seniors Program. In March 2021 our library received a grant for
$16,845. These funds have been used to purchase equipment to enhance our Chair Exercise Class for
seniors and make the class more accessible to individuals with disabilities. We held a Virtual “Kick-Off
Class” to officially launch the new equipment on February 15th!!!

Funded by the 1+
Government of Canada’s C d
New Horizons for Seniors Program ana a
Winner!! Winner!! Preschool “Virtual” Ride-to-Read
Congratulations to the Doaktown St. Patrick’s Day A reminder to the Doaktown
Elementary School students who won our Storytime! Elementary School students to fill
“Once the Lights Go Out” writing contest. Thursday, March 17" out your Ride-to-Read ballots and

10:30am return them to the school!

IS

Thank you to all the participants!! We
encourage the public to stop in and
check out these great submissions!

IS

Visit the library to pick
up your craft kit!

Alan Bucasan - 1% Place Kindergarten

Kaiden Attrux - 15 Place Grade 1/2 Stay tuned for more information!! we plan to

Ben Robichaud - 1% Place Grade 2 slowly restart some of our regular programs in the Spring!

Peyton Price - 1% Place Grade 3/4 If you enjoy Bridge, Knitting, Quilting, Scrapbooking &
To Be Announced - 1% Place Grade 4/5 Chair Exercises, you won’t want to be anywhere else!

Note: Proof of Vaccination and ID required upon entry

Congratulations to Lili Giesbrecht!!
Lili was the winner of the $25 Gift Card for
our STEAM “Code-a-Pillar” contest!

Looking for some winter fun? .
Sign out a pair of showshoes
for 3 weeks!! 365-2018 p—
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A message from the Woodmen's Museum

The Central New Brunswick Woodmen’s
Museum, Inc. would like to thank Bernice Price
for her 20 years of dedication as our Executive
Director.

THANK YOU FOR 20 YEARS

W B Your contributions as Executive Director have

BE RN ICE B Dbeen an important part of our success over
these past years. You have worn many hats,
PRI CE y guided summer students, had a hands-on

= approach to the Haunted Hike each year, you

4 have planned, cooked, and/or served at many
important functions including Tribute Dinners,
fundraising breakfasts for the community,
dinners to honour several community
members, and have assisted in making many wedding receptions and other celebrations a
memorable time for all — you have even been spotted on a ladder on several occasions! These
acts of kindness have been appreciated by our museum and your community; you are always

there when needed. These are just some of your many contributions to the museum and
community as there are too many to name...

You will be missed more than you know, Bernice. The museum will not be the same without you.

Thank you for everything! Good luck with all your future plans.
Board of Directors of the Central New Brunswick Woodmen’s Museum, Inc.

Job Opportunity - Executive Director

at the Central New Brunswick Woodmen’s Museum, Inc.

This is a seasonal position (end of April - second week of September). Reports to the President of
the Board in consultation with the Board of Directors. Sits on the Board Committees.

Listed are the points of responsibility: e Management of the museum’s Gift Store
e Administration e Communications
e Management of the museum collection e Human resources
e Financial planning e Supervise and provide direction to
e Daily operation of the museum maintenance employee(s) and the
e Project planning and development Fundraising/Social Media Coordinator.

Off-season expectations include regular maintenance of emails, phone messages, and
participation/organization of off-season events (e.g. Breakfasts, Dinners, and Lottery).

If you are interested in receiving the detailed version of the job description, please email
woodmenmuseum@gmail.com , go to Facebook.com/WoodmensMuseum, OR call 506-369-7214
and leave your contact information. Resumes must be submitted by March 26, 2022 via email.

*Only candidates who are chosen to be interviewed will be contacted.


mailto:woodmenmuseum@gmail.com

UPPER MIRAMICHI COMMUNITY LIBRARY
7263 Route 8, New Bandon, New Brunswick, E9C 2A7
Phone: (506) 365-2096 Fax: (506) 365-2052
uppermiramichi.communitylibrary@gnb.ca

Mondays, Wednesdays, Thursdays & Fridays: 10am-5pm (closed 12:30-1:30pm)
Tuesdays: 12:30-8pm (closed 5-6pm)

*Never iron a four-leaf clover... You don’t want to press your luck!
*Why are so many leprechauns’ gardeners? They have green thumbs!
*How’s a good friend like a four-leaf clover? They’re hard to find!

*Why did the leprechaun go out of the house? He wanted to sit on the Paddy O!

el |
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“Visit the library or check our Facebook page for March events/contests”

Y N

* BOOKS ON WHEELS will be delivered Tuesday March 15,2022*




